SHITO-RYU KARATE CLUB

20 February 2002

Dear Parents and Karatéka,

SUJET: SUMMER CAMP

The Shito Ryu karate club, in collaboration with Shito Kai Canada is happy to invite you to its 2002 summer camp. The camp is specifically directed to the members in rule with the AKSQ or Shito-kai Canada.

*AKSO, ASSOCIATION de KARATE SHITO-KAI du QUÉBEC

All members of nine years old and over may participate, as well as, members of nine years old and less with colored belts.

The camp will be held the 16, 17 and 18 of august 2002, at Domaine de la Fraternité

2250 Lac Blanc ST-Ubalde Co Pomeuf

Prices are:

83.00\$ (9-16 year old), (room and board),

30.00\$ account

98.00\$ (17 and +), (room and board),

50,00\$ account

All the authorization papers have to be filled up, **REGISTRATION**, **PERSONNAL IDENTIFICATION** and **AUTHORIZATION** forms will have to be filled and returned to us at the same time than your registration form or your attendance to the summer camp will be refuse.

First payment April 30

Second payment May 31

TAKE NOTE THAT PEAPLE WHO PAY AFTER THE MAY 31 OR ON THE SITE OF THE SUMMER CAMP ADD 25% MORE.

Both (2) postdated checks must be written to : Club de Karaté SHITO-RYU.

1500, St-Malo Ste-Marthe du Cap, Québec, G8V 1X5

Our special gets will be sensei Sam Moledzki, 6e Dan and he his member of the Ontario team coach.

The SHITO KAI QUEBEC will send you a mape and how to get there after the registration.

If, for any reason, the karateka cannot show up, the account payment won't be paid back. The camp's schedule remains to be determined.

Welcome to everyone, we will be pleased to meet you at the camp.

André Pronovost, 5e Dan INSTRUCTOR, 819 693-2193 Fax: 819 693-8923 ANDRE PRONOVOST@SHITORYUQUEBEC.ORG

NOTE: PARENTS AND FRIENDS ARE WELCOMED ON SUNDAY WITH VIDEO AND CAMERA.